
Report of the Fendalton/Waimairi Community Board to the Council meeting of 22 April 2004 

12. AVONHEAD PARK ENHANCEMENT PLAN – UPDATE 
 
 The Parks and Waterways Area Advocate reported on the results of the public consultation regarding 

the proposed enhancements at Avonhead Park. 
 
 The Board resolved: 
 
 1. That the proposed amendments to the enhancement plan for Avonhead Park, be approved. 
 

 2. That the enhancement plan for Avonhead Park be approved for staged construction/ 
implementation. 

 
 


